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Homicide Investigation 

  
  

Tacoma, Wash. – On June 12, 2023., just before 4:30 PM, South Sound 911 received multiple 
reports of shots fired in the 200 block of Puyallup Ave. Officers and Tacoma Fire Personnel 
arrived, located a victim, and started life-saving measures. The Tacoma Fire Department 
pronounced the adult male victim deceased at the scene. 
  
Detectives and crime scene technicians have arrived and are investigating this as a homicide.  
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